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BORDERS/WALDENBOOKS Holiday Bonus!! They have increased their discount from 8% to 10%.  This offer is good on orders placed December 4 and December 11th only.  HURRY!

OLD NAVY has a $10 off your next purchase of $50 or more on the Old Navy’s website.  Here’s how to print it.:

1. Order your Old Navy SCRIP

2. Cut and paste this URL into your browser to get the coupon:  http://www.oldnavy.com/html/promo/instore_coupon11_15.asp
3. Print out the coupon and bring it with you to any Old Navy store through December 24.

This coupon expires on December 24.

FUNDRAISER UPDATE:  Our second week we had orders totaling $38,000!!!!!  OUR TOTAL SO FAR IS 49,000!!!!! 

FUNDRAISER ORDERS ARE DUE TODAY, DECEMBER 7TH.  IF YOU HAVEN’T TURNED YOUR ORDER IN YET, WE HAVE EXTENDED THE DEADLINE!!!!  THE LAST DATE FOR FUNDRAISER ORDERS TO BE COUNTED FOR THE PRIZES WILL BE TUESDAY, DECEMBER 11TH AT 8:30 AM.  YOU MUST HAVE YOUR ORDER TURNED IN BY TUESDAY MORNING TO RECEIVE YOUR CERTIFICATES ON FRIDAY, DECEMBER 14TH.  ORDERS TURNED IN AFTER THE DEADLINE WILL BE ORDERED ON DECEMBER 18TH, FILLED AND SENT HOME WITH YOUR CHILD ON FRIDAY, DECEMBER 21ST.  

There will be no orders the weeks of the Christmas Holiday.  Orders will resume on January 8.  

Cash & Carry will be on the rectory steps every morning before school for your last minute certificate needs.  Please remember these certificates are on a first come first serve basis.  Cash & Carry certificates are reordered every Tuesday and replaced in the Cash & Carry box every Friday afternoon.  If you have a request for certificates that are not currently stocked in Cash & Carry, please e-mail Rumtum3988@aol.com and tell us what you would like.  If we get enough requests for a particular certificate, we will surely stock them.  

Honey Baked Ham are now in the Cash & Carry box for a limited time due to the holiday season.

Please keep your SCRIP envelopes.  This envelope is to be used to place orders and in turn returned to you with your filled order and a blank order form.   We understand that sometimes you may not have your envelope available when you place your order, so if you would just send it in the next day with a note attached that it is for your order which was already placed.  This is in the best interest of all involved.  The teachers know to look for that envelope when sending items down to the office in the morning, and also look for that envelope on Friday afternoon when sending certificates home.   If you do not have a SCRIP envelope one will be sent home with your first filled order and that envelope is passed back and forth the entire school year.  If you lose your envelope, just let us know with your next order and we will replace it.  If you already have an envelope and do not send it in, we will put your certificates in a plain white envelope for your child to bring home on Friday.  Thank you for your help in keeping the certificate process effective!!!!!

Is your New Year’s Resolution to start using SCRIP?  If you have any questions on how to begin, talk to any of our SCRIP volunteers or call Tammy at 992-8809.  We will be happy to answer any questions and help you get started!!!!  What a better way to save money and help our school in the new year?!!

The SCRIP Committee thanks you for all your support during our Christmas fundraiser and hopes you all have a very joyous and blessed Christmas.  See you all in 2002!!!!  
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